
 

 

 
 

 

   PRODUCT ENGINEERING & DEVELOPMENT BULLETIN:             
 

Date:  April 8, 2014 
 

To:  All Distributors 

 

From:  John Trujillo 

 

Asta Door is excited to announce the introduction of our new removable headstop for commercial sheet 

doors. This new design provides simple attachment or removal of the headstop from the guides. 

 

Asta Door’s new headstop will be available in April, 2014. This will be a running change and expect full 

implementation in late April, 2014. 
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